
 

 

 
 
November 21–24, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Friends: 
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone 
attending the 11th Vancouver Turkish Film Festival.  
  
This festival showcases some of the best of contemporary 
Turkish cinema. I am certain that everyone in attendance will be 
impressed and inspired by the 26 films being screened over the next four days.  

I would like to thank the Turkish Canadian Society of Vancouver for bringing this 
event to the community. You can take pride in your commitment to promoting 
cultural exchange through the medium of film.  
  
Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable experience. 
  
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P. J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 
 


